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Janice Williams

From: Teresa Simmons [teriandch@gmail com]
Sent: Friday, November 01, 2013 6:43 AM

To: Janice Williams

Subject: Simmons building permit

Attachments: SCANO0001 JPG, SCAN0002 JPG

Please find attached the new site plan showing our building as 35 feet wide giving us the needed 25 foot set
backs on each side.

Also attached is the subcontractor verification form signed by Clinton.

Clinton contacted Bennett the company that is building our steel storage building regarding engineered plans for
the 35 foot building. Bennett stated the structural design we submitted is used for their buildings up to 40 feet.
Our roof height is only 12 feet but the structural design is engineered for up to 20 feet.

We are very sorry for any inconvenience we have caused with the changes and appreciate your assistance.
Please let me know if there is anything you need, any questions or problems so we can take care of it
immediately.

Teresa Simmons  Clinton Simmons @K
(813)918-4523 (813) 918-4704 4,(/‘

Ji-1-173




